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Our seniors have been very busy 
this month with campus 
representative visits, campus 
tours, classroom workshops, and 
college applications. In the month 
of October alone, Van Horn 
students completed 126 college 
applications! 77 of the seniors that 
have applied have been accepted 
to at least one school, while many 
of these students have been 
accepted to multiple! While 
students are still able to complete 
applications, we have heavily 
encouraged students to get their 
applications turned in early to 
receive the most scholarship 
dollars that are available to them.

 

 

Encourage your students to 
apply to 3 colleges so they have 

options when the FAFSA 
becomes available!  

Also a HUGE shout out to the 
parents that attended our senior 
night during Parent Teacher 
Conferences. During this meeting 
we went over graduation 
requirements, important senior 
dates, and the ISD Foundation 
Scholarships. If you could not 
attend, your student will receive 
their folder / ISD Foundation 
Scholarship book in their English 
class in the next week or so! 

Upcoming Events / Deadlines: 

November 5th- Donnelly Campus 
Tour 

November 6th- December ACT 
Registration deadline 

November 7th- SAT 

November 11th- Mizzou Campus 
Tour 

November 24th- Metropolitan 
Community College Rep Visit 

December 1st- Priority deadline 
for many Missouri Colleges! 

Scholarships with November 
deadlines: http://goo.gl/YpG9zL 

College Adviser Contact  
Katie Meyer 

816-521-5599 Ext 17523 
Katie_meyer@isdschools.org 

http://sites.isdschools.org//katie_mey
er/ 

 

 

Apply Missouri Month comes to an end! 
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